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Henderson Executive Airport Security Measures*  
 

Community Awareness: The vigilance of airport users is one of the 
most effective methods of enhancing security at GA airports. 
 

“See Something, Say Something” 
What to report:  
 Suspicious activity or type of incident 
 Aircraft tail number (if applicable) 
 Physical appearance of suspicious person(s) (gender, height, 

clothing) 
 Other relevant information  

 
If you observe any suspicious activity or individuals loitering around 
aircraft, please report it immediately to the Airport Control Center at 
702.261.5125, or call 911. Your watchfulness is crucial in preventing 
future incidents. 
 
Access Control and Safeguards: The airport is monitored 24-hours 
a day by a CCTV camera system. Security fencing is in place around 
the airport perimeter, and ‘No Trespassing’ signage is posted along 
the perimeter fence line. If you should see an open gate or breach in 
the fence line, please report it immediately to airport personnel. All 
private vehicles operated on the Air Operations Area display a 
current Airport decal or are under escort of a tenant driving a vehicle 
with a current decal. Gate Cards cannot be loaned to others or used 
by anyone other than the authorized card holder.  

 
Armed Guard Patrols: Contract security personnel are on site 
during the evening and overnight hours and conduct frequent and 
thorough patrols throughout the airport, particularly in areas with 



parked aircraft. Additionally, Airport personnel have undergone 
security training and have passed a TSA background check. 

 
Collaboration with Law Enforcement: The Department of Aviation 
has a mutual aid agreement in place with the Henderson Police 
Department to provide law enforcement assistance.  

 
Securing Aircraft: Properly securing aircraft is the most basic 
method of enhancing GA airport security. Owner/operators should 
employ multiple methods of securing their aircraft to make it as 
difficult as possible for an unauthorized person to gain access to it. 

 
Airport security is shared responsibility of all airport users. The 
safety of airport tenants and property is a top priority, and we 
appreciate your cooperation as we work to address these security 
concerns.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 
contact Bruce Daugherty, Airport Manager, at 702.261.4802. 
 
*Based on TSA Security Guidelines for General Aviation  
Airport Operators and Users, June 2021. 
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